
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

           

           

           

           

           

      

 

 

 

Calendar for Next Week 
Monday 3rd Mar: breakfast & afterschool clubs, violin lessons 
Tuesday 4th Mar: breakfast & afterschool club, cello lessons, 
Pancake Flip & Lent Service for children only, Parents Evening 
Wednesday 5th Mar: breakfast & afterschool clubs, Pop-up 
Library, Parents Evening 
Thursday 6th Mar: breakfast & afterschool clubs, Class 1 & 2 
Forest Schools, World Book Day Pyjama Day 
Friday 7th Mar: breakfast & afterschool clubs, Shared Celebration 
Worship with Families. 

Friday 28th February 

Dinner Menu for Next Week 
Monday: Pizza, Chocolate Crispie 
Tuesday: Pasta Bolognaise, Iced Shortcake 
Wednesday: Sausages, Hash Browns & Beans, Jelly & Ice-cream 
Thursday: World Book Day Special – Magic Meatballs with 
Hufflepuff Pasta & Ollivanders Wand Veg Sticks, followed by 
Goodwins Chocolate Extravaganza Brownie  
Friday: Fish & Chips, Scones & Jam 
Alternative options of Jacket Potato or sandwiches are always 
available. Please can Class 1 parents let the office or class teacher 
know if your child would like an alternative option. Emailing the 
office on admin@settrington.n-yorks.sch.uk for the week ahead 
works really well but day by day is also fine.  
Please can we also remind you that we are a NUT AWARE school. 

 “Be strong and courageous! Do not be afraid or discouraged. For 
the Lord your God is with you wherever you go.”              Joshua 1:9 

Good Work Awards 

Star of the Week 
Class 1 – Bailey-Mae 

Class 2 - Roman 
Class 3 – Thomas 
Class 4 – Beulah 

 
Excellent English 

Class 1 – Sofia 
Class 2 – Isaac 

Class 3 – Maisie 
 

Marvellous Maths 
Class 1 – Scarlett.B 

Class 3 - Emily 
Class 4 - David 

 
Fantastic Foundation 

Class 1 – Violet 
Class 2 - Poppy 

Class 3 – Dominic 
Class 4 – Miles & Teddy 

Well done to the Yellow House 
who scored the most house 
points this week. 
We recently introduced the 
‘Clutter Cup’ for the tidiest 
classroom upon random 
inspection by the Year 6 
‘Clutter Crew’. Well done to 
Class 1 for winning this week! 

Attendance 
There is a direct link between high student absence and low 
attainment in school. We have achieved 95% attendance this week 
as a whole school, thank you and well done everyone. 

Parents Evenings 
Parents Evenings are next Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th March. 
All parents will have received details of their appointment via email 
from Mrs Jesse. Please contact the office if you need a reminder. 

Pancake Flip 
Our sponsored Pancake Flip is happening on Tuesday 4th March. All 
monies raised will go towards a new trim trail for the school field.  
Please can children bring their sponsorship form into school with 
them on Tuesday so that they can record their results. There will 
then be a period of time for any contributions to be collected. We 
appreciate your support, thank you. 

Local News & Events 
Kemps Book Store are running an exhibition of Haikus from 8th 
March. Our children have contributed to this. It would be lovely if 
you could pop along and see your child’s work & support Kemps. 

Forest Schools 
Class 2 will join Class 1 at Forest Schools on Thursday 6th as part of 
our World Book Week activities. Please can all children arrive in 
Forest School clothing, with warm layers underneath, and then 
bring with them Pyjamas and a change of footwear to change into 
afterwards for World Book Day Pyjama day. Thank you. 

World Book Week 
We have so many amazing activities planned for World Book Week 
and are very excited for the week ahead. A few things to note: 
Wednesday – Pop-up Library, please remember your library books 
Thursday – Pyjama Day. Please come to school in your PJ’s (unless 
you have Forest Schools first & then bring your PJ’s with you). 
Thursday – World Book Day Special lunch. All children having a 
school dinner will be entered into a draw for a £10 book token 
offered by County Caterers. 
Friday – Shared Celebration Worship. Families are invited to join 
us for Celebration Worship where we can show you some of our 
creations from World Book Week. This will take place at the Village 
Hall from 8.45am, refreshments will be available. 

Thank You 
A big thank you to all of those that volunteer in school, we really 
appreciate you giving up your time. If anyone would like to know 
more about volunteering please speak to a member of staff. 

Scarlett Fever 
We have a confirmed case of Scarlett Fever in school. This is a 
contagious infection easily treated with antibiotics. Symptoms may 
start like cold/flu accompanied by a rash. If you have any concerns 
please visit the NHS website for more information. 
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England Rugby Training Session 
Some of our Key Stage 2 children went to watch the England Rugby Team 
training at the LNER Community Stadium today. They had a great time and were 
even able to meet some of the players and collect autographs. This is the 
second year now that this has happened so here’s hoping it will continue as it 
has been a fantastic experience for those that have taken it up. 


